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2/8/2023, 

 

Good Morning, 

 

This bill HR2772 isn’t good for the future of our country. People are allowed to 

demonstrate and to gather to show support or opposition of legislation without 

violence. 

 

Our people will distrust any leader who votes for this control of the people, and 

people will not allow this to go forward as it is tyranny at its root. 

 

Sincerely, 

Diane Rich 

 


